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Address: 

61 - 83 Bakers Lane  

Kemps Creek  2178 

Postal Address: 

  PO Box 809  

  ST MARYS NSW 1790 

Facebook 
Find us on Facebook  

Trinity C.P.S Kemps Creek 

https://www.facebook.com/
Trinity-CPS-Kemps-Creek-
418192695310350/inbox/ 

 

Twitter 
Follow us on Twitter                                      

@Trinity13773 

no school for students.                 
During this day the 

staff will be                                
volunteering in the                               

community as part of 
our outreach program. 

We look forward to 
sharing our work with 

you. 

News From Mrs Hey 

Thank you for your continued support during Term 2. This week has been a time of 
celebrating the learning successes of the children and setting goals for the                          
remainder of the year as many of you met with your child’s teacher. I thank the 
teachers for their commitment to staying back late to accommodate all parents 
and for their preparedness for the interviews. This partnership is essential to                        
continued success. 

We have had a very busy and productive term and have much to be grateful for. 
The many extra-curricular opportunities, sporting events, lunch-time clubs, prayer 
experiences and deep learning all contribute to make Trinity a terrific place to 
learn. 

I hope you have an opportunity to re-charge over the holidays and look forward to 
what next term brings. 

God bless. 

Cathy Hey 

Principal 

Staffing update- term 3 
• Mrs Karina Micallef will remain as one of the Year 4                 

teachers for the rest of the year, along with Mrs Caruana. 

• Miss Jessica Menezes has been appointed as the Year 5 
teacher for the remainder of the year, working with Ms 
Carroll. 

• Mrs Leah Newton will return from leave at the beginning 
of Term 3 and will be working across various grades on a 
relief / support basis.  

• Thank you to Mrs Katrina Byrne who has been Acting             
Assistant Principal while Mr Bond has been on Long                       
Service Leave. We welcome Mr Bond back next term. 

Mr & Mrs Holt 
 

Miss Martin our Kindergarten 
teacher is now Mrs Holt! 

Congratulations to Hayley 
and Jackson on their recent                          

wedding. 

Shade Cloth  
I’m pleased to let you know that we have been successful in                 

receiving a grant that will enable us to replace the shade cloth 

that currently covers the assembly area. This work is scheduled to 

be completed in the coming months and will really freshen up the 

look of the assembly area. 

Is your child leaving Trinity ?  
 
A reminder that if your child is leaving            
Trinity for any reason, you need to provide 
10 weeks notice in writing or the full term 
fees will be applicable. It is a legal                                    
requirement that we know the new school 
your child is attending. 



Aus Kick 

Information about the upcoming Giants Recruits Clinic 17th July 2018, at Tom Willis Oval.  Follow the following 

link: http://giantsrecruits.com.au/events 

 

 

http://giantsrecruits.com.au/events


Bounce Back 
Perhaps use the holidays to talk about the Bounce Back acronym. 

 

Pyjama Day 
Today’s Pyjama Day is a tangible way for 

students to help those less fortunate 

than themselves at the same time as 

appreciating the comforts they have. By 

donating items to make others more 

comfortable we help our children to 

foster a sense of gratitude and                        

empathy. Thank you for supporting this                

important outreach program. 





Attendance  
 
the whole school attendance for this week is 85%, slightly above the diocesan figure of 84%. Well done to Kinder who have achieved the 
90% goal again! Some of the other grades are        really close. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scholastic Year  Attendance Rate Scholastic Year  Attendance Rate 

K 91.9% 4 80.0% 

1 83.5% 5 77.1% 

2 87.9% 6 88.9% 

3 87.8%  

This year the Year 6 Mission Team have been thinking about how they can support the Australian                            

Bishops’ calling for this year to be a Year of Youth at Trinity. This week, the Mission Team have been                      

running a prayer Pop-up in the mornings. The Mission Team wanted to provide the other students with a 

prayer space that they could choose to come and use. Students were able to make a prayer box and 

use the space to reflect and pray. It was really nice to see so many students making the choice to start 

their day with God.  



What’s happening at Trinity 

2018 Dates   
Term 3 See the attached calendar.  

Tuesday 24th July, 2018 School returns for students 

Monday 30th July, 2018 
NED Show 

7.30pm First reconciliation meeting (Year 3  - Holy Spirit) 

Tuesday 31st July, 2018 ICAS English  

3rd August, 2018 Grandparents’ Day 

Bush Dance 

The recent bushdance was a fun night of community and dancing. 

A very special thank you to our small team of helpers led by the 

King/ Egan family who set up , cooked up a storm and cleaned up 

the BBQ. Many thanks also to the Dunn family for capturing the 

memories of the night through the fantastic photos. Through the 

BBQ and the photos we raised $654. This money is going towards 

the replacement of the  picnic tables and chairs on the playground, 

which will begin in the holidays  

Ned Show  

In week 2 of term 3 we will be hosting the NED show. This is an 

incursion experience/ show that will reinforce the strategies we 

are learning in Bounce Back such as resilience and anti-bullying. It 

also focuses on our growth mindset perspective. There is some 

merchandise that can be ordered associated with the NED show. 

Letters for this were sent home earlier in the week.  

123 Magic 

Thank you to the 16 parents who braved the cold 
over the last three Monday nights to attend the 
123 Magic parenting course. The feedback was 
overwhelmingly positive and hopefully the                 
content of the course will be useful to those who 
attended. 



To all of our families 

thank you for all the 

donations to                            

St Vincent de Paul. 

What a fantastic 

amount of Winter 

woollies was                               

donated.  

Thank you again. 







Parent Workshop 

It was great to see parents attending our reading workshop yesterday where we talked 
about the importance of helping your child in a fun and supportive way. Thanks to Mrs 
Grainger and Mrs Byrne for leading this learning.   


